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This is another attempt to divide our nation’s people. We are all equal in this country. 

The application of a false narrative of “equity” is nothing more than racial segregation.  

Stop wasting our tax dollars on another useless committee that turns into a free for all 

piggy bank. I am so sick of the Oregonian super majority and its warped perception of 

the needs of the Oregonians and the stupid priorities. How about reparations to our 

youth that can’t even read! How about paid one on one tutoring so they can Graduate 

and pass SAT tests! Get into the here and now! 
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